PUBLIC LIBRARY WORKSHOP AT MICHIGAN

The University of Michigan Department of Library Science will offer a two-week
workshop, August 1-12, for public librarians. The subject will be “The Librarian as a
Community Leader,” stressing the responsibility of the library in adult education and
human relations and the library’s relationship to the community. Workshop members
will consider the usefulness of current adult education methods and skills to librarians
and how to improve their personal effectiveness in working with others. Methods of
determining community resources which may be useful to the library’s adult education
program will also be considered.

Tke two-week program will carry two hours graduate credit in Library Science. If
the workshop is not included in a student’s regular summer program, the tuition fee
is $25 for Michigan residents and $30 for nonresidents. Since enrollment is limited
prospective participants should write well in advance to the Department of Library
Science, University of Michigan, Ann Arbor, Michigan.
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